
Hart-Felt Massage LLC 
P.O. Box 1200 	Kekaha, Kaua'i HI 96752 

808-652-5691 

March 19, 2017 

To Whom It May Concern; 

I am writing in support of the special use permit application from the Hoomana Hawaiian 
Healing Cultural Education Center. I have known their Director Jeana Naluai and her family 
for many years, and have attended workshops in Mana Lomi® as well as teacher training 
conferences. I am also an instructor of lomilomi, and have operated my own Mana Lomi® 
massage certification school, Aloha Lomi Massage Academy. 

As you most likely know, the perpetuation and sharing of Hawaiian healing ways is critical, 
especially now. The health and economic status of kanaka maoli is the lowest of any people 
here and elsewhere, and it is their own ways of healing that will bring them out of being so 
endangered. Jeana is one of the most authentic and pono individuals I know who brings 
forward the teachings of na kupuna, and she does so with the utmost aloha. 

If you have not done a site visit on this land, I highly recommend you do so. They have been 
excellent stewards of the 'ama, and have created a place for any and all to come and learn 
more about the traditional ways of growing and preparing food, medicine and healthy 
children! 

You are welcome to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. Please do the right 
thing and grant this permit to Hoomana. 

Mahalo 

Carol J. Hart, MAT6285 
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Jeana Iwalani Naluai 

Founder and Director, Ho'omana 

Get my FREE guide "10 Practices to Ignite, Reclaim and Maintain Your Personal Power!" 

www.hoomanaspamaui.com/10-practices/  


